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Dear Parents and Carers,  
Our final term seems to be flying by very quickly at the moment but we still have a few weeks left, to keep 
learning and busy! 
Albeit in a COVID secure way, it was lovely to see the children being able to meet their new class teachers, 
earlier this week. We do not underestimate the anxiety transition and the ensuing changes, can cause both for 
children and you as parents but on the whole, all the children seem happy and excited about the new year 
ahead.   
Annual reports will be distributed this evening so please look out for those in your child’s book bag. If you 
would like to discuss your child’s report, with their class teacher please do not hesitate to make an 
appointment via the school office. 
Kind regards 
Miss K Aldred 
 
 
                                             Rise in COVID-19 infections 
As I am sure you are aware; local schools have had 
increasing numbers of Positive COVID-19 cases over the last 
week. 
I am grateful to you all for your continued vigilance, and for 
not sending your children to school, should they have 
COVID-19 symptoms.  
Please can I remind everyone that if anyone within your 
household has symptoms and has a PCR test booked, you 
must all self-isolate and you must not send your child to 
school, until a negative test result has been received. 
 
 

 
 

 

Molluscum Contagiosum 
 
We have recently had a small number of cases of Molluscum 
Contagiosum amongst our children. Whilst this is a mild 
illness I wanted to keep you all informed and ask you to look 
for signs of it on your own child. You can find further 
information about the condition here: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/molluscum-contagiosum/ 
Should your child develop symptoms please do keep the 
school informed. 
 

Key Dates 
 

02/07     Annual reports issued to parents 
07/07 Summer Fun Day 
12/07 Outdoor learning week 
19/07 Year 2 Leavers Disco (4.30-6.00pm) 
21/07     Last day of school, finish at normal 
times 
Full term dates can be found here 
 
 

 
 

FOBSA 
FOBSA currently have a raffle running, in place of our usual Family Day fundraising activities. If you are able, 
please buy a ticket or two here: FOBSA RAFFLE 
We will also be sending home bags for the Happy Sack clothing collection, toward the end of next week. The 
collection will be on Monday 19th July so please start gathering your old clothes together. 
 

 

Summer Fun Day: Wednesday 7th July 
 
A reminder that we will be holding our 
Summer Fun day next Wednesday, just for the 
children.  
We will be holding traditional summer fair 
games and activities and hopefully the sunny 
weather will also appear! 
The children can wear their own summer 
clothes for the day. (No flip-flops, swimming 
costumes, dressing up etc please) 
The children do not need to bring any money 
or donations; this is just for fun. 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/molluscum-contagiosum/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/
https://raffall.com/239315/enter-raffle-to-win-summer-2021-hosted-by-fobsa?fbclid=IwAR1I9fpa7XIJj3aEjfF10C_tEy4pu29p8mrcGkY9PKM77DpjxtyVPYqjgnU

